
This announcement was posted to the Verizon COVID-19 Resource page 
today, July 8, 2020. Click the FSA store link in the email to see expanded 
eligible expenses. 

Health Care Spending Account - change to eligible expenses 

[Updated 7.8.2020] 

Under the recently enacted CARES Act, the definition of eligible health care 
expenses under flexible spending account plans can now include over-the-
counter (OTC) medical products obtained without a prescription and 
menstrual products. As a result, effective January 1, 2020, you can use your 
Health Care Spending Accounts to cover the cost of these products 
purchased in 2020. View the FSA Store page as a  good point of reference for 
coverage eligibility. 

You can proceed with purchasing these products, but you will need to retain 
the receipt that shows the name of the product, price and date of transaction. 
You can submit the receipt along with your spending account claim to be 
reimbursed. 

 If you have detailed receipts for over the counter or menstrual products 
that you purchased since 1.1.2020, you may submit those for 
reimbursement as well (note that non-itemized credit card receipts are 
not sufficient). 

 Please do not use a highlighter on your receipts to draw attention to the 
products for reimbursement as that will cause imaging issues. 

To submit your claim online, go to BenefitsConnection > Spending Accounts > 
File a Claim. Follow the prompts to complete the necessary information and 
upload your receipt. You can also fax or mail in your receipt with a claim form. 
To do this, go to BenefitsConnection > Spending Accounts > Resource Center 
> Claim Forms > Health Care Spending Account Claim Form. 

Complete the form according to the instructions and fax with your receipt to 
855.785.3471 or mail with your receipt to the Verizon Benefits Center, P.O. 
Box 8999, Norfolk VA 23501-8999. 

 

https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/4PfL751D8g4IfLXFw3QfXVJlAa45V2h_FgtGFyTe8XBBEj7Ho-i9_X-3UJs3IerMn67UGid8Qfkb9UC8v5ufaHVrvq132gAz-toJZMnDiahPpo8-6i9LA5Q_1chtDyQxcTZuQThoamwz_QkdrBUffZOd0L4yI8AFGsP4n9_P1pOLlUybzarlszcFsBEszPl6kAuoj0JiHNID_TXpximjkDOhuNlsyDdd5pjsF8rBQpeY92Z-b2zGt6GJQtnNVeh_zcd0hrhDtkSzOIRUj2T7tXxGWnwBilwyzs_9W1fq7YM-8icYC6TtvexgYSjUPG7uug1ZNNnNTvpt7msl0qiZ2Vf8B_ZeKflaGQRV8raby7Byp51DSyJfFWZTehqA7X_rMPSUkdhP2M7XGH2Nn6liHUtjkw9rV-Nz-3qunJ0PXpM/33a/b8idiXBtRruJXXNCKZZZIA/h1/Z5rirSmxshPKrVeUMZShu7BVn8-ELlzZYHXEBD38T4E

